SAPC notes from retreat:

We felt more collaboration and communication among committees and the university community in general could be achieved by including a single email announcement of posted minutes with a brief summary of the minutes (this would not be extra work, but perhaps would give additional incentive for folks to go check the minutes). 

Work to consider for the year:

1) Sponsorship Policy (continued from last year)

2) Hazing Policy

3) Diversity tolerance policy (especially in dorm life and RSOs)

4) Definitions for sexual based crimes (rape, assault, harassment) and perhaps ways to address the culture of acceptance towards these crimes

5) Increase campus ethos through more involvement in campus life by faculty

